
ITB 4-2024/2025 
Long-Term Land Lease 

Contract Recommendation  
 

Addendum #2 
 

 
 

 
 
 
The proposed lease agreement with MidSouth Bank, for the land described in the ITB, will be presented to the 
Pensacola State College District Board of Trustees for their approval on February 18, 2025, at 5:00 PM. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


